:

The Commission's order dated November 14, 2014, requested proposed schedules I do not see how we can do that until the scope of discovery is discovered and I think decisions on this should be delayed. I move that you offer another opportunity to submit potential schedules after scope of discovery is decided.

However given today's deadline, I object to the proposed schedule presented by TransCanada Keystone's Attorneys on Dec 1st, 2014 and believe a much more delayed schedule is needed. I suggest that no responses to written discovery be required before March 31st: which is after March 30, 2015 (Veto Day for the SD Legislature).

Thanks,

Nancy Hilding

6300 West Elm

Black Hawk, SD 57718

Names Sild

I will send this document with my response to TransCanada's motion to limit discovery and the certification of service shall be the same.